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Kentucky derby party
Join us for the 146th Run for the Roses 

Saturday, May 2nd.
Festivities begin at 3pm. We will be having a pot 
luck so please bring a disk, appetizer or dessert 
to share.  Come down and cheer on your favorite 

horse or jockey!!

SAND VOLLEYBALL NEWS
We are ready to get this season 

started! Sunday 6 person Coed league 
starts May 17th. Cost is $300 per team 
with 12 weeks of play plus an end of 
season tournament for the top teams. 

Deadline to enter is May 3rd. Registration form and 
half of league fee must be submitted by deadline to 

join league. Balance due by May 17th. Forms and full 
information can be found on the club website, Facebook 

or at the club.
 

 Get a team together for fun in the sun and a great 
game of volleyball! Not your game? Come down for an 
enjoyable Sunday afternoon with a cold beverage and 

watch a game or two or play some cornhole!

     The Spring Yard Sale is still in 
the planning stage. 

$10 a space to sell your treasures, 
or just come on down and browse. 
Call Nancy at 261-7488 for info 

or to make your reservation. 

Sunday, April 5th - 2pm 
Open to children up to 10 yrs. old.  Bring the kids 

down for an adventure of Easter egg hunting, prizes 
and activities. We will start promptly at 2pm.

2020 Scholarship Application Deadline
We are pleased to announce Lookout Heights Civic 
Club will be awarding Two $500 Scholarships. These 
may be used for tuition or fees at any post-secondary 
institute of higher education. Once again these are 
available to any high school senior who (1) is a resident 
of Ft. Wright; or (2) has a parent that is a member (at 
least 12 consecutive months) of the Lookout Heights 
Civic Club. For complete details please visit our 

website, www.lookoutheights.com or 
stop by the club to obtain a copy of 

all requirements. 
All applications must be postmarked 

or hand delivered to LHCC by 
May 1, 2020

It’s almost that time!

Who’s ready for an 
upset??

Come down to the club 
to watch!

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
MONDAY, MARCH 16TH ~ 7:00 PM

We have many great members at our club but we are always 
looking to find new members to join. Be sure to share with 
your neighbors and friends what a great place LHCC is 
for functions and rentals as well as a wonderful place to 
spend an enjoyable afternoon or evening with family and 
friends. Annual memberships are very affordable at only 
$15 per family. Any member age 21 and older must have 
their own membership. 

We will be planning some spring cleaning days up at the 
club once the weather breaks. We will be working both 
inside and outside. There will be sign up sheets at the 
club when the days are planned. 

Lookin’ for something to do during 
the week...

We have Line Dancing at the Civic Club 
every Tuesday night at 7pm. Cost $7 per 

person. It’s lots of fun. They have beginners and 
more advanced dances. 

We’d like to take a moment to thank our 
out-going House Manager Jason Roberts and 
Rental Agent Laura Roach. Thank you for all 
you have done to make the club a better place. 

We would like to welcome our new House 
Manager Bob Wolnitzek and Rental Agent 
Jan Gilliam. We are looking forward to a great 
year!


